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MEMORANDUM 

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF ADMINISTRATION STAFF 

DATE: 18 MAY 1992 

Theuns and the CODESA Administration are very aware of staff concerns about the future of CODESA as it 

affects them and their jobs, and are trying to give as much information about this as possible. 

Theuns would like you all to be assured of the fact that your contracts will be honoured until the end of June. 

It is difficult to say what the position will be after June, but an Administration (of an undetermined size) will 

be needed, probably until about September. 

In about 10 days time, we will know what the new structures of CODESA will be. These will probably consist 

of technical committees and sub-committees, smaller in numbers than the old working groups. However, the 

administrative backup for these new structures could well be of a more intensive nature than that required for 

the working groups. 

For the moment, Theuns’s message is: this week could well be a quiet one. Enjoy it! 
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